From: Ross McCleary

Sent: 24 September 2019 17:44

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Number 2019/3959/P

INSTALLATION OF EXTRACTION EQUIPMENT TO THE REAR

Dear Sir

He is now 80 Years old and English is not his first language

He lives next door to the proposed development of "The Life Goddess" cafe/restaurant who are planning to
install an extraction unit at the rear of the property which, viewed from the plans will partially obscure his
light aspect on his rear window.

Mr Radha has always adopted a "live and let live" approach and has never complained before, however the
daylight is very limited at the rear of his property and the proposed extraction equipment installation is

unacceptable and he wishes the planning department to reject it.

T hope that you are able to accept his opposal via this email, please come back to me urgently this week if
you need any further authorisation.

Many Thanks

Ross McCleari



